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Re: OTA Candidacy Requirement Change. 

 

 

Dear Occupational Therapy Assistant major, 

This is a notification to inform you of the upcoming changes in the candidacy requirements for 

the Occupational Therapy Assistant Program. Please be advised that effective Fall I 2018, all 

students planning to apply for the OTA candidacy, are required to take the ATI-TEAS exam as an 

additional component of the candidacy application process.  

A proficient score of 55% or higher on the TEAS (Nursing or Allied Health) is required for 

candidacy application. The TEAS score must be within 18 months of the end date of candidacy. 

There is no limit on the number of attempts for this exam. 

Students must register for the test online at www.atitesting.com  For questions regarding this 

change, please feel free to contact the OTA program at (718) 482-5740, by email at 

vsierra@lagcc.cuny.edu  or by visiting the Health Sciences Department in Room E300. 

  

 

Best regards, 

 

Prof. Regina Lehman, 
Professor & Director 
Occupational Therapy Assistant Program 
LaGuardia Community College, CUNY 
31-10 Thomson Ave 
Long Island City, NY 11101 
718 482-5740 
 

http://www.atitesting.com/
mailto:vsierra@lagcc.cuny.edu

